
Le 25 au 26 septembre, 2017 

lundi 25 Journée drapeau franco-ontarien- wear white and green 
 

mardi 26  

mercredi 27   

jeudi 28 Junior Boys Soccer  
Terry Fox Event  

vendredi 29 PA Day 
 

La semaine 
prochaine 

2 octobre- Junior Girls Soccer 
6 octobre – Best Foot Forward Conference 

 

 Breakfast Club 

Thank you Scott Benn for volunteering to coordinate the Breakfast Club at École catholique Cathédrale.  

Breakfast Club will begin once construction in the new Centre de Resources is completed. We are currently 

seeking volunteers for this program, taking place mornings from 7:45-8:15 am.   Please email Scott Benn at 

asbenn36@gmail.com if you are interested in this opportunity, or would like more information.   

 

Journée drapeau franco-ontarien 

On Monday, September 25th,  staff and students of École Cathédrale will be celebrating the 42nd 

anniversary of the Franco-Ontarian flag.  Students are asked to wear green and white on Monday, 

September 25th to mark this celebration.  

Students will be learning the song, 'Mon Beau Drapeau'. 

You can view the video of this song at the following link:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f04NYFJTqSk  

 Terry Fox 

Pledge forms and information regarding the Terry Fox Event were sent home this week. Please contact the 
school if you would like more information.  
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